Jinder Ubhi

From: Mr Alan Berman

Sent: 18 February 2018 19:16
To: Londonplan

Subject: Draft New London Plan

| strongly disagree with building on Green Belt. | live in Enfield and | am concerned about pollution and global warming. Any further encroachment on the Green Belt will
add to the pollution and poor air quality in this Borough. We already have a large number of large building projects in this area that are contributing to chronic road
congestion, and over use of medical and other facilities.

Janice Berman
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